Hello Shining Starz!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Below is a notice of permission for photography for Shining Starz Acro-Dance Academy. If you wish for your child to appear in photos and videos on our Facebook page, Instagram, and/or website please sign below. All videos and photographs are only to be used by Shining Starz Acro-Dance Academy and will only be used for advertisement purposes.

Thank you,

Miss Theresa Shine

Permission for Photography

I _________________________________ hereby grant permission for my
(parent/guardian name)

 child __________________________ to participate in photography and 
(dancer’s name) 
video recording done by the Shining Starz Acro-Dance Academy which will be used for advertisement purposes only.


______________________________                                 _______________
Parent/guardian signature						 Date
